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Date:12.08.2022   
 To 

Ms. Neelam Shami Rao, IAS, 

The Dean & CPFC 

PDNASS 

30-31, Institutional Area, Janakpuri 

New Delhi – 110058 

 

Subject: Request to open PDNASS for officers posted in Delhi &  

               NCR after their Transfer Postings. 

…. 

Madam, 

 

The Transfer Orders as has been issued as part of routine annual exercise of 

EPFO, is going to make around 80 (eighty) officers report in Delhi NCR in 

coming 4-5 days from distant parts of the country. 

 

These officers would require immediate accommodation in Delhi & NCR but 

given the number of guest houses available with EPFO here in Delhi it would not 

be possible to arrange for the stay of these officers, for few initial days, in the 

rooms of guest houses. This would cause a lot of pressure on our officers if they 

are left to arrange it on its own, an unwelcoming situation. 

 

Therefore, it is requested to kindly allow to arrange for opening the doors of 

PDNASS Hostels for our officers so that they can stay there for the initial few 

days of posting, till the time they get to arrange for their accommodation. This 

would help them cherish their initial experience in Delhi & NCR and feel obliged 

to their very own organisation and your authority thereupon. 

Yours sincerely, 

  
(SAURABH  SWAMI) 

SECREARY GENERAL 

Copy to: 

The Director 

PDNASS, New Delhi                 …for necessary action please. 
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